
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NO MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 
 

The Town of Little Creek will not be holding Municipal Elections March 2 due to only three (3) 
candidates filing for three (3) of the three (3) two (2) year open positions on the Little Creek 
Town Board and only one (1) candidate filing for the one (1) year open position on the Little 
Creek Town Board by the February 2, 2024, filing deadline.  The persons filing for the three (3) 
two (2) year open positions are Edward Strouse, Adrienne Hegman, and Theresa May. The 
person filing for the one (1) one (1) year open position is Dennis May.  
 
 
 
Please publish in the Delaware State News, SUNDAY, February 11, 2024 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Theresa May at 535-3644  
 
Please send two affidavits with newspaper clippings to:  Adrienne Hegman, Town of Little 
Creek, PO Box 298, Little Creek, DE  19961 
 
 
 
 
 
 


